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Mr Alexander Chuchalin 

Russian Association for Engineering Education  

30 Lenin Avenue,  

Tomsk 634050,  

Russia 

 

19th July 2010. 
 
 

Dear Mr Chuchalin, 
 
I write to you to confirm the decision of the Members of the APEC Engineer Coordinating Committee 

during their meeting at the IEA Interim meetings, Ottawa 2010 that your jurisdiction has been 

authorised to operate a Register of APEC Engineers within your economy for a period of six years.  

I would like to take this opportunity to express my thanks and look forward to working with you in the future.  

Should you have any further questions or issues you wish to raise then please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Kind Regards  

 
 
Paul Gardner, MNZIM 
IEA Secretariat 


